
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Louis Riposta <smokeringslou@gmail.com> 

Date: Fri, Jul 11, 2025 at 4:27 PM 

Subject: tabling county commission meeting 

To: <trinagilliam@brevardfl.com> 

 

Application 25200014  

Emerald Plaza Development 

Request CUP consumption accessory to a cigar unit 1-5, Merritt Island 

 

I understand my meeting with the County commission on July 17 is tabled and rescheduled until August 
7.  I will be sending a follow up email offering some facts which will help you help me to achieve my need 
to add liquor to my business. 

 

Regards 

 

Louis Riposta, Smoke Rings 72 Cigar and Pipe 


